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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:43 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Dockets 20170235 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20170235. 
 
From: Doug & Dori Coffey [mailto:coffey@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 9:38 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Hearing scheduled for October 10,11 - Vero Beach sale to FPL 
 
Dear Commissioners of the PSC: 
  
    My wife and I have been residents of Vero Beach for the past 18 years, and enjoy and love our 
community.  The important issue you are scheduled to hear on October 10 and 11, is of vital importance to the
33 + thousand residents of our community.  As you know this issue has been actively debated, voted upon, 
and been the basis for shaping the members of our city council for years.  Essentially, should Vero Beach 
continue to purchase and provide electricity to it’s residents – or – get out of the business and turn it over to a 
professional provider.  The projected result will be a substantial savings to Vero’s residents with the possibility 
of improved electrical service.  This debated, twice confirmed by referendum, and many times basis for the 
election of council representation, should be enough.  You at our PSC are pledged to Safe, Reasonable and 
Reliable utilities for Florida’s residents.  PLEASE reconfirm the approval to release Vero from the expensive 
alternative and allow FPL to assume the responsibility of providing our electrical service.  Thank you, Sincerely 
Douglas Coffey, 1503 Ocean Drive, Vero Beach, FL 32963.  Phone: 772 234 9918 




